COUNTY OF ERIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

CouNTY EXECUTIVE
CHARLES A. SICKLER, P.E. DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS TELEPHONE: 716.858.8300
COMMISSIONER RATH BUILDING 14™ FLOOR FAX: 716.858.8228

June 20, 2017
CERTIFICATE AND NOTICE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE

STATE OF NEW YORK:
COUNTY OF ERIE: }SS

This is to certify that the Commissioner — Highways has jurisdiction of the highways of the
County of Erie and does hereby close that portion of the highway in the Town of Elma, Village
of Aurora, and Town of East Aurora said County, known as Erie, and described as follows:

Closure:

That portion of Maple Street (CR-241) between West Blood to Main Street will be
closed for replacement of three cross culverts. The closure will begin Thursday, June
22™, 2017 at 7:00am until Thursday, July 20, 2017 or until complete. The contractor
is Occhino Corp at (716) 827-7000. Detour will be posted.

This closure is executed under Article V, Section 104A of the Highway Law in order to permit a
proper completion of work of improvement thereon.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF: The undersigned has, on this 20th day of June 2017 set his hand in
Buffalo, New York.

Very truly yours,

CHARLES A. SICKLER, P.E.
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORKS

By:
ayne S. Scibor, P.E.
Supervisor of Engineering
CAS/WSS/mml

cc: See Aftached List
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cc: Charles A. Sickler, P.E.
William Geary
Brian Rose, P.E.
Garrett Hacker, P.E.
Darlene Svilokos, P.E.
Gina Wilkolaski
Melissa Anderson
Rick Nendza
Maria Whyte, Deputy County Executive
Jen Hibit, Chief of Staff - Erie County Executive’s Office
Daniel Meyer, Deputy Press Secretary for Erie County
Daniel Neaverth, Dept. of Emergency Services
Gregory Butcher, Dept. of Emergency Services
Joseph C. Lorigo, Legislature, District 10
Operators@nittec.org
Dennis M. Powers, Town of Elma Supervisor - supervisor@elmanewyork.com
Wayne Clark, Elma Highway Superintendent — highwaydept@elmanewyork.com
James J. Bach, Town of Aurora Supervisor — supervisor@townofaurora.com
David Gunner, Town of Aurora Highway Superintendent — highway@townofaurora.com
Allen A. Kasprzak, Village of East Aurora Mayor - mayor@east-aurora.ny.us
Bryan Gazda, Village of East Aurora Administrator — bryan.gazda@east-aurora.ny.us
Matthew Hoeh, Village of East Aurora Highway Superintendent — matt.hoeh@east-aurora.ny.us
Douglas Scofield, Iroquois School District Superintendent — dscofield@iroquoiscsd.org
Eric Nagel, Iroquois School District Transportation Supervisor — enagel@iroquoiscsd.org

(Sent via e-mail)

Erie County Sheriff (858-3272)
New York State Police (941-9011)
NFTA (855-6387)

NITTEC (847-1242)



